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Liz Olmstead

From: John Rasmussen <JRasmussen@co.marion.or.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 3:36 PM

To: Liz Olmstead

Subject: ANXC-750 for 3821 Ibex Street 

It is noted that the intended rezoning is PA – Public Amusement.  This is good because Ibex St is a relatively narrow R/W 

Local Access Road that would not support the addition of traffic associated with multi-family development, for example, 

on this parcel.  Access to the property should be taken through the City Park.  No Park expansion access should be 

designated from Ibex St. 
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